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Neil Allison
Inspector 889

John Stephens
Sergeant 316

Rachel Thomas
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PC 1967
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PC 2021
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PC 1403

Kelly Hunter-
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PC 1964

Di Thexton
PC 1935

When? 6 September 2011 12:00 PM

Where? Dent Stores

Contact Sergeant John Stephens
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247
Email: KendalNPT@cumbria.police.uk

1.  

Other meetings that we attend:

Other Community Meetings-Police surgeries
Third Saturday of each month 10:00am in Sedbergh Library
The first Thursday of each month 6:00pm in Booths, Kirkby Lonsdale

Sedbergh and Kirkby Lonsdale Newsletter
Address:  ,   ,
Telephone:
Email:
Web: www.cumbria.police.uk

Kendal Police Station, Busher Walk, Kendal. LA9 4RJ
0845 33 00 247
KendalNPT@cumbria.police.uk

The next priority meeting

We did - action taken or planned to tackle your priorities

Anti-social behaviour in the area of the Peoples Hall, Sedbergh

The current community priority for the Kirkby Lonsdale and Sedbergh area is anti-social behaviour in the Peoples Hall area of
Sedbergh. Regular patrols will visit the area. Activity will involve a Street Safe Operation, Environmental Visual Audit and
increase in local visibility in the area.
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Crime Information

There was a report of a suspicious vehicle parked near to Kirkby Lonsdale business park. The male occupant of the vehicle was
checked out and it was all in order.

There was also a call regarding parking in the Queen’s Square area, where a vehicle was parking outside of the marked white
bay in front of the memorial. The vehicle has had a warning noticed placed on it about where it was parking and no further
complaints have been received.

The parking problems outside QES and St Marys has also been brought to our attention and as a result the children from St
Marys are designing posters to highlight road safety issues, which will then be displayed along with a message from the Police on
any vehicles parked inappropriately from September. This will also be featured in both Schools’ magazines to highlight the issues
to parents.

Scrap metal thefts are becoming a priority issue throughout the area and we ask people to remain vigilant. There have been a
number of scrap metal thefts in our area over the past month, please report anything suspicious on 0845 33 00 247.

There has also been an incident of theft from a vehicle please do not leave valuables in a vehicle and ensure that all vehicles are
locked and secure. For information on Farm Watch and Neighbourhood watch or to join the scheme please contact us on the
details below.

A end of term BBQ and games was held for the pupils at Settlebeck High School as a diversionary activity after school had closed
for summer on Friday 22nd July. Many local businesses donated food and further funding was gained through the Chief
Constables Fund.
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